
 
 

St. Romuald, Abbott 
Memorial June 19 

 
Greetings St. Pius Tenth School Families! 

There is a great deal of information in this week’s communication, which is our main tool for 
sharing information with families. Therefore, we ask that you take the time to read it, in its 
entirety, to keep up with what is happening in our school. Thank you in advance for your time and 
attention! 
 

 
 

Please note the following important calendar dates: 
 
Thursday, June 20       Last Day of Pre-K 3 
 
Friday, June 21        Last Day for Pre-K 4 – Grade 5 
         ½ Day for students  
         11:45 AM Dismissal 
 
Friday, June 21     2:00 PM   Grade 5 Commencement 
 
Friday, June 28        Final Report Cards Scheduled 
         to be mailed 

 

Field Day and Last Day of School 

Students are invited to dress down for the last day of school, Friday, June 21. This will also be our 

field day, full of activities. Please refer to the Student/Family Handbook for the dress down policy. 

Please also note that students MUST wear sneakers to be able to participate in the Field Day 

activities, as they may involve running and/or water. This is for the safety of the kiddos. 

½ Day Dismissal – Friday, June 21 

As Friday is a ½ day dismissal, and we anticipate heavy volume in the carline, we would like to 
remind you of the pickup procedure.  



As Pre-K will be dismissing at 11:30 AM, all K – 5 cars are asked to go around the back of the church, 
wait at the stop sign, and proceed to the car line only after Mrs. Sabo has waved you forward. Thank 
you in advance for your cooperation. 

 
 

Our Fun Run was TREMENDOUS! The kiddos put all of their training to the test and were hugely 
successful! 
Congratulations to all who participated, and sincere thanks to all of the parents who helped put the 
event together. It is no small feat. Special thanks to Elizabeth W. and Katie T. for the time and effort 
that went into the planning! Let’s not forget Mother Nature who provided a spectacular weather day 
for the event. 
 

Yet Another Goodbye 
It is with deep sadness that we will be saying goodbye to Mrs. Sauers at the end of this school year. 
In the two short years she has been with us, she has had such a positive impact on the students and 
staff at St. Pius Tenth School. We wish her all the best, and we will miss her tremendously! 

 
HAVE A WONDERFUL AND BLESSED SUMMER!! 



Summertime As summer kicks into 
high gear, grab some 

on-the-go snacks that 
earn for your school, too!

Check the Box Tops app for a full list 
of over 350 participating products.

DON’T HAVE THE APP YET? 
DOWNLOAD IT NOW:

@BoxTopsForEducation

@btfe

FOLLOW US FOR MORE TIPS:
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